
Little Acorns Newsletter 

Our book/songtopic for this half term will be Old MacDonald 
had a farm. We will be creating animals with the children using 
various materials and displaying them around the room.  

If there is any resources, toys or photos of any trips you may 
have had with animals at home please feel free to send them in 
with your child to look through together with their peers in a 
show and tell session. 

In our lunch boxes can we ensure we 
do not have any of the following 
nuts,sweets, chocolate bars, meat on 
the bone.  

If your child has any fruit such as 
grapes in their lunchbox can they 
please be cut longways in half to 
prevent any choking hazards.  

Returning from half term Monday 1st 
September. 

Teddy Bear Day Tuesday 9th September. 

Bring in a teddy bear from home to spend 
the day at nursery with. 

All staff in the Little Acorns Room would like to welcome you all and introduce themselves to you during your child's settles or your child's first day in their new 
room. All of us look forward to sharing your child's memories with you through the parent zone app. Please do not hesitate to contact any member of the team 
any any time if you have any questions at all. 

Little Acorns team include Sophie (Room manager), Heidi and Karmara 


